
Thursday 4th June 

Hello, 

I am enjoying hearing all about what you have been up to since the last time 

we spoke together, and I am glad you managed to have fun during the half-

term. The weather has changed a little now, but hopefully you are still 

managing to go out to play and exercise. This week is food safety week which 

means you should learn how to stay safe in the kitchen. Can you think of some 

things to do or not do in the kitchen? Maybe you could design a safety poster 

and email me a picture of it to office@ivingswoodacademy.org.  

English 

Today we are revisiting apostrophes in contractions, and I know that you are 

all very good at this, but you sometimes forget to use them in your writing. 

This is part of the expected curriculum for Year 3 so it is important we can spot 

contractions and use them. Follow the link for the teaching video and 

suggested activities.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zhcsvk7  

Maths      

We are using the White Rose maths and our lesson today is called ‘Making the 

Whole’ – Summer Term – week 5 – lesson 2.  Follow the link for the learning 

clip which you can watch as many times as you need, and the work has been 

sent separately.  

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/  

 

Other activity ideas 

 Design a healthy meal on a piece of paper than looks like a plate. 

Remember the different food groups you should include. 

 Learn a joke so you can tell it to me next time we speak. No bad dad 

jokes, please.  

 Make the beds for all the people in the house (as a nice surprise!).  

Well done and speak soon 

Mrs C Flynn       
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